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Teal Salmon Butty 

SMFA Bulletin: 21st January 2022 

Message from the Headteacher:   

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I have enjoyed spending some time in Year 6 this week and 

listening to their ideas about how we can make our school 

even better. I will be speaking to each class about this over 

the next few weeks.  

Thank you to everyone who completed our online survey and 

it was great to get so many parents feeding back their views. 

Once I have analysed these, I will share them with you along 

with any actions that we are going to take. 

Children in the Julia Donaldson Class have enjoyed writing on 

their new outdoor blackboards and have had great fun using 

lots of different coloured chalks. I have also been very 

impressed with how beautifully the class sit in the dinner hall 

and how fantastic their table manners are. Well done! 

Congratulations to Katie in the Roald Dahl Class for an 

amazing piece of descriptive writing about the Bewilderbeast. 

 
Some of my Year 6 monitors have been very busy tidying and 

organising the library. Thank you to Daisy, Faith, Victoria, 

Stevie, Georgia, Lexie and Paige for all of your help. 

Judith Kerr class have been outside this week looking for 

minibeasts and Anthony Browne Class have been building 

dens and learning how to tie different knots. It is great to see 

the children loving learning outdoors. 

Please can I remind everyone that children should only be 

bringing in water to drink during the day as we have had to 

confiscate a few bottles of energy drinks this week. I would 

also like to remind parents that PE kit/Outdoor learning kit is 

the same and should only be black bottoms, white/blue t-shirt 

and black joggers/leggings. Black jeans tops/jumpers with logos 

on other than the school logo are NOT school uniform. 

Trainers should also be worn on these days and welly boots 

can be brought in in a named plastic bag or we can provide 

them for the children. Thank you for your support with this 

matter. 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.  

Best wishes, 

Debbie Conroy 

 

 

House Points 

Owls 
783 

Panthers 
841 

Dragons 
994 

Dolphins 
805 

 

Attendance  

100% Attendance Winner of 

Amazon Voucher: The Snelling 

Family 

Julia Donaldson 88.3% 

Judith Kerr 81% 

Oliver Jeffers 70.6% 

Roald Dahl 81% 

Enid Blyton 85.4% 

Michael Morpurgo 71% 

Jeff Kinney 78.1% 

Anthony Browne 64.2% 

 

 

 

mailto:Frobisher.Admin@smfa.org.uk
http://www.smfa.org.uk/

